
From: Portier Cheryl - ADMIN
To: Whitney Hill
Cc: Lara Hruska; Portier Cheryl - ADMIN
Subject: RE: PRA request - 
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 4:36:39 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

image002.jpg
image003.png
image004.png

Hello Whitney,
 
I am writing to respond with an estimate to your initial request that was contained in the email sent
last week for video – also noted as No. 2 here – even though I know you have requested it here as
part of this process, I’d like to keep the other part proper as well.
 
As we talked about on the phone, the video has been pulled, and we are currently reviewing and
editing down to the appropriate parts for review. We estimate that we will have video ready for your
review on December 6, 2019.
 
Call or email me anytime if any questions. I’ll provide a formal response to the remainder of your
requested items tomorrow.
 
Sincerely,
Cheryl
 
 

Cheryl Portier  – Administrative Assistant
  Central Kitsap School District | Operations | P O Box 8, 9210 Silverdale Way Nw, Silverdale,

Washington., 98383
  Phone:  (360) 662-1616 | Fax:  (360) 662-1611 | Email:  cherylpo@ckschools.org 
 

 

 
From: Whitney Hill <whitney@cedarlawpllc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 3:10 PM
To: Portier Cheryl - ADMIN <CherylPo@ckschools.org>
Cc: Lara Hruska <lara@cedarlawpllc.com>
Subject: PRA request - 
 
Hi Cheryl,
 
We representing  and   on behalf of their daughter,   We
are requesting the following records on their behalf
 
1)  Any emails regarding   from the 2019-2020 school year including emails
with her parents or internal emails about  We would ask these documents be
provided electronically and  name not be redacted per FERPA because we are
requesting on behalf of her parents. For reference, the parent's personal email addresses
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are  msn.com and  msn.com. 
 
2) Any video of  outside of her classroom on 11/6/2019 during 3rd period and
advisory. 
 
Thank you for your time and please let me know if you have any questions regarding our
request. 
 
Whitney Hill

Associate, Cedar Law PLLC

Email: whitney@cedarlawpllc.com   Website: www.cedarlawpllc.com   

Address: 1001 Fourth Avenue, Suite 4400, Seattle, WA 98154

Office: 206-607-8277    Fax: 206-237-9101

 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by or on behalf of an attorney. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this
message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all copies
of the message.
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